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Date: 03/27/02

Code: SG-07/02

To:
Directors of General Secretariat Units

      From:
César Gaviria, Secretary General

   Subject:
 Request for external funds

International financial institutions are complaining about the practices of the Organization of American States when requesting funding for its projects. Their principal complaint is that sometimes members of the Organization request funds for projects that overlap in nature and content with other OAS projects that are also searching for funds from the same international financial institutions.

To correct this problem, I would like all Units of the General Secretariat to adopt the following procedure when seeking outside funding for our projects:

1.
Directors should talk to their colleagues and make sure that the proposed project does not overlap with other projects of the Organization.

2.
Before formally approaching financial institutions with requests for funding, Directors should advise of their intentions.

3.
Only the Director of the Unit is authorized to sign communications regarding external funding of projects.

cc:
Amb. Luigi Einaudi, Assistant Secretary General
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